
We have an updated flyer for the listening tour. We will be holding an educator session on
February 18th from 6-7:30 pm. If you have already attended, thank you and please invite
others to come with you on the 18th. It will be held at The Venue at the Highlander. If you
have already invited parents to that session, please come with them and give your
feedback. Please have everyone use the QR codes to register for any of the sessions. The
sessions in March will be for teachers, educators, and community partners so register for
those also. These are a great way to meet our community partners and share our stories.

We will also be having our OEA Bingo Night on February 28th from 5:30-8 pm. We will be
providing some snacks, but feel free to bring some snacks to share and whatever you want
to drink.

Kathy Poehling
OEA President
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